
 

Memo 

To: Natalie Bray, City Clerk  

From: Ed Pearce, Councillor 

  

Date: September 21, 2022 

Re: Notice of Motion 

Good afternoon Ms. Bray, 

Attached please find a Notice of Motion I would like to introduce at the September 26 
Council Meeting. 

My concern is that the subject of the costs involved in the Integrity Commissioners’ 
investigations and in some cases subsequent court proceedings has become an issue 
in the upcoming Municipal Election and as a consequence, some incorrect and 
potentially misleading information has been disseminated to the public. 

I feel that it is in the best interest of the voting public to have the complete and correct 
information so they can make an informed decision on the implications of these cases 
and their impact on the on the finances of the City going forward. 

I trust this meets with your approval and I look forward to a fulsome debate on the issue. 

Respectfully, 

Ed Pearce 

Councilor 


